Date: May 13th, 2024

To: Terry Stewart, President

Big Canoe Property Owners Association

tstewart@bigcanoepoa.org

Sandy Pullara, Treasurer Big Canoe Property Owners Association spullara@bigcanoepoa.org

From: Patricia Cross

thepcrosses@gmail.com

Thank you for your response to my request for copies of specific accounting records.

Unfortunately, I will be unable to attend your meeting tentatively scheduled on Tuesday, May 14th between 2:00 and 4:00 pm for reasons partially discussed in my latest post at bcmatters.org.

Should you provide an acceptable alternative to an executed non-disclosure, I will be happy to reconsider your proposal.

Sincerely,

Patricia Cross 10438 Big Canoe

cc: Scott Auer, General Manager

sauer@bigcanoepoa.org

Jayne Hagan, Director of Finance jhagan@bigcanoepoa.org

Kimberly C. Gaddis, Esq. kgaddis@gaddislanier.com